
From:   

Sent: 24 November 2022 17:33 

To: Elizabeth Mugova <e.mugova@welhat.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Coverack development on the Ridgeway 

 

Yes, I did this, and the police say it is the responsibility of the Council.  I spoke to officers at Hatfield 

Police Station. 

 

Nobody taking responsibility for this dangerous parking issue will be an interesting highlight of an 

inquest or investigation in the event of a death. 

 

I would like to therefore formally object to the application for the land adjacent to 50 Coverack, 

which I first contacted you about, on the basis that there is no enforcement or monitoring of parking 

related to development within the borough, and that therefore this development and its road 

positioning will inevitably result in a serious danger to road users. 

 

Regards 
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